
 

Department of Environmental Quality 
  Northwest Region 
  700 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 600 
 Kate Brown, Governor Portland, OR  97232 
  (503) 229-5263 
  FAX (503) 229-6945 

  TTY 711 
November 18, 2022 
 
Kirk & Mary Ann Crawford 
3428 North Ridge Dr. 
Klamath Falls, OR  97601 
 
RE: Annual Inspection for Parcel H (part of) 

North Ridge Estates Superfund Site 
ECSI No. 5998 

 
Dear Kirk & Mary Ann Crawford: 
 
The Oregon Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) completed an annual inspection of the 
protective cap on your property located on North Ridge Drive during the week of June 27, 2022. 
The protective cap appears to be in good condition with a few minor areas to watch. Enclosed for 
your information is a summary of the inspection. 
 
The next inspection will be performed in May or June 2023. Please continue to contact DEQ 
prior to any disturbing any of the protective caps on your property with the exception of soil 
disturbances less then 2 feet below the ground surface. A fact sheet with additional information 
is enclosed. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 503-860-3943, or via email at 
Katie.Daugherty@deq.oregon.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Katie Daugherty, R.G. 
Project Manager 
NWR Cleanup and Leaking UST Section 
 
Enclosures 

mailto:Katie.Daugherty@deq.oregon.gov

